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Introducing Procedural Info 

Ottawa, Ontario – May 12, 2022 

The Honourable Anthony Rota, Speaker of the House of Commons, is pleased to launch the redesigned 
parliamentary procedure section of the House of Commons website called Procedural Info. This site 
makes it easier to browse procedural reference material and includes a new section of selected 
Speakers’ decisions. The enhanced search tool draws results from all resources under Procedural Info to 
facilitate efficient, quality research.  

The user-friendly landing page is in line with web standards and best practices.  

Remember to bookmark Procedural Info on your Internet browser as this page will be your main source 
for all procedural reference material. Previously bookmarked pages will not be lost in the transition. 

For more information: 

Heather Bradley 
Director of Communications 
Office of the Speaker of the House of Commons 
613-995-7882 
heather.bradley@parl.gc.ca 
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